CALL FOR PAPERS

The 1994 conference of the Indiana Association of Historians will be held
February 25-26 in New Harmony, Indiana. The conference theme is
“Democracy in Historical Perspective.” Proposals for papers dealing with
aspects of that theme are encouraged, but other topics may be proposed.
Participants need not be members of the IAH or Indiana residents. A one-
page abstract should be submitted by September 24. 1993, to Dr. Robert L.
Reid, Program Committee Chairperson, University of Southern Indiana,
8600 University Blvd., Evansville, IN 47712,
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